

March 2, 2023

Rocky Marasli PO Box 3720 Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

Dear Rocky,

Thanks to you, we raised \$15,075 for Dolphins Challenge Cancer! I cannot thank you enough for being a member of Team Philly Metro in The Lennar Foundation's campaign to raise funds for this important cause. Your generous contribution makes a real difference in the fight against cancer with 100% supporting research at Sylvester Comprehensive Cancer Center, recognized for its breakthrough scientific discoveries.

This disease impacts all of us, and we are proud to take part in fighting cancer. Thank you again for your gift and standing with us in our fight against cancer.

Sincerely,

Tench Tilghman Division President